
THE CITY OF LEMOORE IS HEREBY
CANCELLING THE REQUEST FOR

QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR ON-CALL
ENGINEERING SERVICES ORIGINALLY

POSTED ON JULY 23, 2025. THIS
CANCELLATION IS EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY.

WE APPRECIATE THE TIME AND EFFORT THAT
INTERESTED PARTIES HAVE PUT INTO

REVIEWING THE RFQ. AT THIS TIME, NO
PROPOSALS WILL BE ACCEPTED OR

CONSIDERED. IF THE CITY CHOOSES TO
REISSUE THIS RFQ AT A LATER DATE, IT WILL

BE POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE.
THANK YOU.

CANCELLATION
NOTICE


